Dr. James Thor

Dr. Randy Barnes

November 1, 2005

Beckenhauer Construction
1901 Riverside Blvd
Norfolk, Ne 68701

Dear Buster,

I would like to take this opportunity to express my thanks to you and your company for
your participation in our recent X-ray room addition. I would personally like to thank
Brian Hergott and his crew for a job well done. I was very impressed on how quick he
made things happen especially when some of our requests were not so clear.

When having two different companies at the same time, one trying to build an x-ray room
and one putting an x-ray machine in, and still seeing patients during these activities, one
would think that it would get complicated. With Brain and the other subcontractors the
atmosphere was a professional one which is highly appreciative especially during patient
hours.

Again, thanks so much for your enthusiastic participation in our x-ray room addition. |
have no doubt that it would not have been the success that it was without your company’s

presence. The room looks great.

We appreciate all your efforts. Thank you.
Very sincerely,

e "

Randy D. Barnes D.C.

Creekwood Chiropractic, P.C.
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